
 File No:  15.114.292 
 
  May 6, 2008 
 
To: Residents of Dumbarton Street 
 
 
Dear Sir or Madam: 
 

Re:  Parking Concerns – Dumbarton Street  
 

 Please be advised that City staff have recently received concerns regarding 
sightline hazards for vehicles travelling down the street and vehicles exiting from 
private driveways along the west side of  Dumbarton Street, due to vehicles parking 
along  the inner curve of the street along the frontage of 49-61 Dumbarton Street, 
City staff have conducted a review of the existing parking restrictions on Duke 
Street. 
 
 To address safety concerns and maintain traffic flow, staff are prepared to 
recommend the implementation of a “No Parking” zone located on the east side of 
Dumbarton Street.  
 
 Therefore, we are asking that prior to Friday, May 23rd, 2008 please 
indicate your preference:    
 

A) No change to existing on-street parking on the west side of Dumbarton 
Street. 

 
OR 
 
B) Implement a “No Parking” zone on the west side of Dumbarton Street 

along the frontage of 49-61 Dumbarton Street. 
 
 We will accept one response from each residence, and based on these 
responses, staff will determine whether to implement the proposed changes to the 
on-street parking on Dumbarton Street. 

 
 Please note that for staff to recommend the implementation of a “No 
Parking” zone, 75% of those residents affected must respond in favour of the 
restriction. 
 
  
 Each residence may respond once in writing to my attention, by either 
mailing or dropping off their response to: 
 

Operations Department – Parking 
59 Carden Street 
Guelph ON N1H 3A1 

 



 or by email at Elizabeth.MacLean@guelph.ca 
 
 To validate your response, please include your name, address and 
telephone number. 
 
 
 I would like to thank everyone in advance for their assistance in this 
matter.  
  
 
     Yours truly, 
   

Elizabeth MacLean 
Parking Analyst 

EM: 
 
 
cc: Ian Findlay, Councillor Ward 2 
 Vicki Beard, Councillor Ward 2 
 Anna McKee, Supervisor, Traffic Investigations 
 Doug Godfrey, Supervisor, Parking Regulation and Enforcement 
  


